
 

 

P & W Railroad Supports HJM 201 
P&W’s commitment to safety earned the Railroad the 2012 E. H. Harriman Railway Safety Award  

 

 

As a proactive leader in rail safety Portland & Western supports HJM 

201 which calls upon Congress to: 

“Toughen existing standards for new tank rail cars and require that the 

approximately 92,000 existing tank rail cars used to transport flammable liquids, 

including crude oil, be retrofitted with advanced safety-enhancing technologies or, 

if not upgraded, phased out of service.” 

 

GWI Railroads are the industry leader in safety 

 

 

 

 

  


